
San Dimas City Council and Sheriff’s Station 

thank holiday helpers 

The San Dimas Sheriff’s Station and San Dimas City Council joined forces during the council’s 

Tuesday night meeting to express special appreciation to amateur and professional cyclists who 

made Christmas much better for needy children in town. 

Article: http://www.sgvtribune.com/social-affairs/20140211/san-dimas-city-council-and-sheriffs-

station-thank-holiday-helpers 
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